HHT Committee

From: Mike Tuttle <miketuttle18@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 8:50 PM

To: HHT Committee

Subject: Please Support The Bill To Save Front Street Apartments

My name is Michael Tuttle. I'm a 52 year old veteran of the US Army and a single father of 2 daughters, 10 and 13 years
old. We moved into a 1 bedroom unit at the Front Street Apartments in July of 2015 with the hope that a 2 bedroom
unit would be available one day soon. My children were devastated to learn our hopes of a 2 bedroom apartment were
gone, as we simply can not afford even the 1 bedroom unit at market rates. Now we have the added stress and fear of
being homeless when the rent is scheduled to increase to approx 55% of my take home pay in August of 2019.

| work full time as a retail store manager (approx. 50-55) hours a week and have no time to work a second job.

Please help us and support a bill to keep Front Street Apartments as affordable housing. We simply have nowhere else
to go.

Mabhalo,
Michael Tuttle

1001 Kenui Circle
Lahaina, HI 96761



